
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF FORT EDWARD 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Fort Edward on October 9, 2018 at 6:50 p.m. at Town Hall, 118 Broadway, Fort 

Edward, NY regarding the consideration of a proposed amendment to local laws under the 

Alternative Veterans Exemption for Gold Star Parents pursuant to NYS Real Property Tax Law  

The purpose of said proposed law is provide that certain tax exemption to Gold Star Parents 

pursuant to the NYS Real Property Tax Law to further amend Chapter 92, Article IV of the 

Town Code.  

Any resident of the Town of Fort Edward is entitled to be heard upon said proposed 

Local Law at such public hearing.  Copies of said proposed Local Law are available for review at 

the Town of Fort Edward Clerk’s office. 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Fort Edward, dated September 10, 2018. 

 


